
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Report of The Vice-President (Finance) 
Submitted for:晦晦暆Ȁ





Students’ Society of McGill University 
Tel: (514) 398-6800 | Fax: (514) 398-7490 | ssmu.ca 
3600 McTavish St., Suite 1200, Montréal, QC, H3A 0G3 
Located on Haudenosaunee and Anishinaabe, traditional territories 
 

 
Budgets� - Budget reviews are still planned to happen the first week of October. By this Friday, 

accounting will generate P&L reports from last year for services to use as a resource.  

Funding 
 

Funding Committee� - Had its first meeting yesterday! (September 23). We reviewed four 
funding applications. Thank you to everyone who made it! 

Reports are, per the ToR for the Funding Committee,  brought to every Council for ratification.  

Other 
SSPN� - The Member at Large application for SSPN is currently open until the 30th. If you know 

anyone interested in event planning, tell them to apply! Right now we do not have any solid plans for 
events (due to COVID), but we are exploring the possibility of hosting a vig䚀lo
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